
 
 

 
 
 

Regulatory Service Group 
Industrial Discharge Control Program 

14501 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, MD 20707 

 
NOTICE: CLOSURE OF THE TEMPLE HILLS  

WASTE HAULER DISPOSAL SITE 
 

As of July 1, 2015, based on low usage, the Temple Hills Waste Hauler Disposal Site located in the 
7800 block of Temple Hills Road, Temple Hills, Maryland will be permanently closed. After closure, 
all waste hauler discharges at the Temple hills Waste Hauler Site will be prohibited. Violators will 
be subject to enforcement action that may include fines. Below are the locations that will remain in 
operation for use by waste haulers with a valid WSSC Waste Hauler Permit: 

• Muddy Branch (701 Muddy Branch Road at the WSSC Sewage Pumping Station in 
Gaithersburg) 

• Ritchie Road (389 Ritchie Road at the WSSC Sewage Pumping Station in Capitol Heights) 
• Tanglewood (4568 Tanglewood Drive, Hyattsville) 

 
For more information, please contact one of the Industrial Discharge Control Unit’s Industrial 
Investigations Supervisors listed below. 
 

George Clay 
Office: 301 206-8595 

Email: George.Clay@wsscwater.com 
 

Philip Rindge 
Office: 301 206-8594 

Email: Philip.Rindge@wsscwater.com 
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